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Dear families 
 
Elm Class Trip to Wakehurst Place – 14th March  
 
The children have an excellent opportunity to enrich their learning about our topic ‘Water’. We 
have arranged for the children to visit Wakehurst Place on Friday 14th March. Whilst there, we 
will be doing a wonderful workshop called ‘Life in Water’. The children will discover the amazing 
variety of life collected from the Wakehurst ponds.  
 
Here are some details of the day:  
 
Transport and Times  
We will be travelling to and from Wakehurst by coach.  
We will be leaving the school at 9:30am, returning before the end of the day.  
 
Uniform  
Please ensure that your child is wearing their full school uniform on the day. This makes it easier 
for us to spot the children when we moving around Wakehurst Place.   
 
Please ensure your child has the following:  
 

 A healthy, nut free morning snack.     
 

 A packed lunch 
This can be provided by the school. Please let the school office know if you would like the school 
to provide a lunch for your child. If your child would prefer to bring their own packed lunch they 
are more than welcome to. Please include lunch and a drink, in a bag that is easy to carry. 
Remember that we do not allow nuts or seeds to be consumed during the school day.  
 

 Appropriate footwear and clothing for the weather, as we will be outside for a lot of the day. 
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Cost, payment and consent form:  
The cost of the trip is £16.33 per child. Please make your payment and provide consent using Arbor. If 
your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium funding you are not required to pay the donation but you need 
to log into Arbor to tick the consent part for your child to go on the trip.  
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
Mrs Duke 
Elm class teacher 
 

 


